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Dear Children 
 
 

Good morning! We had a great day yesterday celebrating World Book Day. Lots of you joined us 

for the live story reading – over 40 children at home, and 76 in school – that’s our first live event so 

it is really great that so many of you could share together, and, the technology worked! Year 5 and 

6 children in school loved taking part in the Masked Reader! Thank you to everyone who sent in 

photos of your book character costumes and of you reading in unusual places.  

 

Jess reading her Toy Story 

book in the bath … 

 

… and in her brother’s cot! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Millie read Harry Potter on a 

slide! 

 
Joseph is engrossed in his tank book. 

 

 

You look very smart in your army uniform 

Joseph! 
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Lydia dressed up to display her reptiles. That is 

an interesting collection of pets! 
 

 

Layla is the Genie from Aladdin and Darcia is a 

Unicorn. I hope you enjoyed your books! 
 

 
 

Ezrin explains that, “I am a modern day evil 

queen/evil Ez from the book Mirror Mirror, 

which is made by Disney Twisted Tale…

 

I love these books. For my 

villain I have chosen to do me 

as evil Ez.” 

 

 

 
 

Fantastic World Book Day work Ezrin – well done! I know you are a real bookworm. Let’s all keep 

enjoying our reading and sharing our love of books with each other. 
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Oscar and his Mum have wonderfully recreated his favourite book - 

'Charlie Cooks Favourite Book.’ 
 
 

 
       

 

 

 
 

Wow! That’s a fantastic set of photographs. I think we’ll print those off and make them into a book 

for your classroom, for all your friends to share. 
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Well, this will be my last daily letter to you as we will all be back in school on Monday together! At 

last! I have loved writing to you all and sharing your news. It has been a great way of staying 

connected. Thank you to everyone who’s contributed. I will write a weekly newsletter every Friday 

and I’d love it if you still send in photos and let me know what you’ve been up to outside of 

school. Our newsletter will be a real celebration of what we’ve achieved, in school and at home. It 

will also give your families useful reminders about important things and upcoming events, so, 

make sure you read it every week and ask your grown-ups at home to read it too. 
 

Here are a few reminders to help us all 

settle back in together: 

 Be kind and mindful – everyone has 

had a different lockdown experience.  

 Let’s be sensitive to one another’s 

feelings. 

 Let’s encourage each other to be the 

very best that we can be. 

 Let’s have fun catching up with 

friends.  
And for some practical reminders: 

 Full school uniform needs to be worn. However, we know that some of you will have grown 

out of things – especially shoes, and there are no shoe shops open at the moment. We 

understand that you might need to make slight alterations to the uniform eg. wearing 

trainers if your shoes really don’t fit, ideally a dark colour. 

 On your PE days you will come to school in your PE kit (white T-shirt, school jumper, black 

joggers, leggings or shorts when it gets warm – unless you’re brave like Mr Molloy!) 

 If you have lost your water bottle we have our own school ones for sale at 

just £1.00. 

 We are a nut-free school as some people have nut allergies – please don’t 

bring any snacks or packed lunch foods to school that contain nuts. 
 

 

I have been so impressed with how our school family has worked hard 

together to keep everyone safe, and to support each other through this 

tricky time. I’m sure that all of you, and your families, want to say a huge 

 
to all the staff at school who have worked so hard to juggle home 

learning with lessons in school. Thank you everyone! Love, Mrs Bashora. 
 


